
What is happening in Nursery 

this week? 

2nd November 2020 

Literacy 
Our story this week is Owl Babies. 

The children will be learning 

some actions to help them retell 

some parts. 

Maths  
We are 

looking at 

the number one again this week, 

and the children will be learning 

some new songs all about the 

number one! 

They will be going on a ‘one’ 

treasure hunt, finding groups of 

one around the garden! 

Topic 
The children will be learning all about 

‘My Day and My Night’ over the next 

few weeks. We will be looking at 

morning and evening routines such as 

breakfast and getting ready for bed. 

We will be enjoying our learning about 

which animals come out at night. 

We will also be making our own firework 

pictures, and a pine cone owl! 

Please ensure that you are social distancing at drop off and collection times. Please 

keep at least two metres away from other families. Once you have dropped your child 

off at the gate, please walk back around the cones and out of the gate, maintaining a 

safe distance of two metres. 

Messages 

 Notices 
As the  days are getting a bit more chilly, 

you may wish to send your child in with a 

warmer coat. The children love being 

outside as much as possible! 

If you have any spare plastic jugs, pots 

and pans, or utensils such as wooden 

spoons laying around at home, we would 

happily rehome them in our role play 

kitchen!      Thank you! 


